
Electric Vehicle Charging Stations - Launceston to Hobart 

Mr WOOD question to MINISTER for PARKS and ENVIRONMENT 

Travellers using electric vehicles between Launceston and Hobart have raised concerns 
with me regarding the number of charging points along the way. Can the minister please 
provide information on what is being done to ensure trip security along this route and 
whether there are plans to increase the number of charging ports across the state? 


